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It is my pleasure to announce the search committee that will work to bring forward candidates
for the next president of NMSU Dona Ana Community College. Mark Cal, VP for Academic
Affairs of NMSU Alamogordo, will serve as the chair of the search effort.

A comprehensive search committee has been appointed with members from different
constituency groups. The members include:

Melissa Aragon, DACC student
Kelly Brooks, DACC Staff

Laura De La Cruz, DACC Faculty
Maria Flores, Community Member
Amy Garcia, DACC Faculty

Megan Hernandez, DACC Faculty
Davin Lopez, Community Member
Debbie Moore, Community Member
Mary Beth Worley, DACC Faulty

Our goal is to have qualified finalists available for campus interviews in early May 2019, if not
sooner.

Thank you for your support.



